
To the Board of Mayor and Aldermen of the City of Manchester: 

The Special Committee on Airport Activities respectfully recommends, after due and careful 

consideration, that the Airport Carbon Accreditation Policy be approved. 

(Unanimous vote with the exception of Alderman Vincent who was absent) 

Respectfully submitted, 

Clerk of Committee 

At a meeting of the Board of Mayor and Aldermen held December 17, 2024, on a motion of 
Alderman O’Neil, duly seconded by Alderman Terrio, the report of the Committee was 
accepted and its recommendation adopted.

 
City Clerk




